
School Cameras 

Corkran Middle School is equipped with a video camera system.  It covers selected 

interior and exterior public portions of the building and grounds.  It is NOT monitored 

constantly, but it is monitored during emergency situations.  During certain events, when 

the safety or security of students may be in question, authorized personnel from local, 

state, or federal police or fire emergency units may be given access to view images 

projected on the camera system.  If you have any questions about the system, you should 

call the Supervisor of School Security at 410-222-5083. 

  

 


